
 

 

Dear CAS parents/guardians,  

Have you ever wondered what your child is really eating when they order school 
lunch?  On October 17, 2018, we invite you to find out.  CAS is proudly 
participating in The National Take Your Parents to Lunch Day.  You are invited to 
dine with your child in our all purpose room and then enjoy some much needed 
recess time with your child to get a “taste” of their day.   If you are planning to 
attend, please fill out the bottom portion of this notice.  If you are ordering a school 
lunch, please include $4 for every adult that plans to order a school lunch. 
There is no cost to attend if you are bringing your own lunch.  Send the form and 
money (for ordering lunch) in to your child’s teacher by Friday, October 5, 2018.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Grades K – 3 Lunch – 11:35 am – 12:15 pm 

Grades 4 – 6 Lunch – 12:20 pm – 1:00 pm 

Sincerely,  

Adam Zygmunt 

Principal  

PLEASE RETURN WITH MONEY BY FRIDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2018 

Child’s Name ___________________________ 

Child’s Grade ________________ HR Teacher ___________________ 

Check one - I am ordering lunch _____      I am bringing my lunch _________ 

Number of Adults attending: _____________  Enclosed $____________ 


